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From:    Maryann Reyes <mmreyes83@yahoo.com>
To:    <ESolorio@energy.state.ca.us>
Date:    3/29/2012 5:58 PM
Subject:   CEC record-Docket#11-AFC-03 Quail Bush Power Generation sitting case
CC:

   

<anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov>, <CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov>, 
<JerrySanders@sandiego.gov>, <kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov>, 
<martiemerald@sandiego.gov>, <SherriLightner@sandiego.gov>, 
<toddgloria@SANDIEGO.GOV>, <davidalvarez@sandiego.gov>, 
<loriezapf@sandiego.gov>, <JDale@ci.santee.ca.us>, <JMinto@ci.santee.ca.us>, 
<JRyan@ci.santee.ca.us>, <RVoepel@ci.santee.ca.us>, <RMcNelis@ci.santee.ca.us>, 
<dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov>, <Senator.Kehoe@sen.ca.gov>, 
<susan.davis@mail.house.gov>, <senator@boxer.senate.gov>, 
<senator@feinstein.senate.gov>

  I definitely oppose this Nuclear power plant to be built in Santee. I own two properties there and one's 
value has already gone down because of the freeway and if this goes through I might as well give my 
houses away. No one in their right mind would want to live that close to a nuclear power facility. You 
never know what could happen, just look at Japan!   Santee has so many people that live way to close to 
that area, also West Hills high school is right there. Thats child endangerment!!! If it leaked or 
exploded we would have thousands of students in danger along with all the residents. I think they should 
come up with a new plan and put it where it wont effect so many people. If it cost more money then so 
be it, it's better then putting innocent peoples good health at risk. Cancers no joke, and this should be 
avoided at all costs... 
  
                             Thank you,      
                                                 Marbeth Jahoda and Maryann Reyes
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